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The United States places Equatorial Guinea at level 2 in the prevention of trafficking in 

persons 
 
The government of the United States has reclassified to improvement the policies 
carried out by the Republic of Equatorial Guinea regarding the fight and prevention of 
human trafficking in this country. This was transferred this morning by the Ambassador 
of the Washington government to the Minister of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation 
Simeón Oyono Esono Angué at a hearing granted by him at the headquarters of this 
ministerial department, in Malabo II. 
 
During their talks, both sides noted progress made in recent years by the Equatorial 
Guinean government in allocating huge resources to investigate the scope of human 
trafficking in the country, the implementation of a National Action Plan to combat it and 
the application of formal procedures to identify victims and refer them to care services; 
especially in minors, undocumented migrants and other sectors of the population at risk 
of suffering these ravages. 
 
Ambassador Susan Stevenson has recognized that Equatorial Guinea has dedicated 
huge efforts to increase prevention efforts, through anti-trafficking awareness 
campaigns throughout the country, coordination between the ministries involved; in 
addition to the launch of programs in the media and the presentation of the Action Plan 
to the National Parliament, by the Minister of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation in order 
to make the entire population aware of this bane. 
 
“This fact is a significant advance in the improvement of the human rights situation in 
the Republic of Equatorial Guinea; which will allow both States to reactivate their 
cooperation with greater comfort in sectors of common interest", said the American 
diplomat. 
With special satisfaction, the Equatorial Guinean Minister of Foreign Affairs, for whom 
this fact opens a new era in which bilateral relations between Malabo and Washington 
will meet a new stimulus, encouraged not to let his guard down and continue working 
to achieve better ranks in the prevention of this scourge. Although she recognized “the 
joint effort and hard teamwork of all the departments involved in the action plan. Which 
has given has given rise," she said, "to the fruitful results that we all reap today." 
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